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Report . for the Twelve Months ending 


December.i924. 


During the past year the Society's activities have proceeded 
steadily and successfully. The New Year, Easter and Summer Camps 
at Burrington, and the Sessional meetings have all been well attended; 
brief notes on the latter appear at the end of this number. 

We have been very fortunate in discovering a skull in the Oxford 
University Museum, which was taken from Aveline's Hole, Burrington, 
by Dean Buckland. We are deeply indebted to Mr. L. H. Dudley 
Buxton for his report on this and some other skulls. 

A noteworthy feature of the past year's work was the expedition 
to the Wye Valley; in spite of bad weather, very successful 
excavations' were carried out. 

A large number of books has been added to the Library by pre­
sentation , exchange and purchase; our thanks are due to Dr. Hugh 
Thursfield, M. Ie comte de St. Perier, Messrs . W. H. Ackland, S. B. 
Adams, A. L. A~mstrong, Baker and Son, H . E. Balch, E . C. Browne, 
O. G. S. Crawford, B. A. C. Crook, D. M. Cushing, ]: A. Davies, F. 
Elgie, A. G. Heron, T. F. Hewer, M. A. C. Hinton, J. W. Jackson, 
F . Langford, L. S. Lee, L. W. G. Malcolm, F. Oswald, L. S. Palmer. 
H. B. Peet, C. B. Perry, R. F. Read, T. Sheppard, F. H. Smith, 
P. B. Symonds, H . S. Thomson, E. K. Tratman, F. B. A. Welch and 
Miss K. M. Willmore. 

We are espe~ially indebted to Mr. J. E . Pritchard for his generous 
gift of three volumes of General Pitt-Rivers' works, and to the Pre­
historic Society of East Anglia, the Torquay Nat. Hist. Society and 
the Yorkshire Ramblers Club for their munificent exchange of past 
numbers of Proceedings. 

We wish once more to express our thanks to the Colston Research 
Committee of the University for a grant of £40 for continuing the 
activities of this Society; without such financial aid it would be im­
possible to meet our necessarily heavy expenses. We desire also 
to express our thanks to the Guild of Undergraduates for a grant of 
£30. 

T . F. HEWER, 

Hon. Secretary. 


